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Comments: I object to the APS transmission line project in VOC!  It is so hard for me to believe that the Forest

Service actually approved for this to happen in our back yard!  We moved here in August of 2022, and began to

hear about the opposition to the project. We were hopeful that the Big Park Council would be able to represent us

and help to get this project either changed to underground, or better yet just not do it at all!  We do not need more

power here and these monstrous, dangerous above ground lines should not be placed here at all!

 

Please, please do what is right. Do not allow this project to happen!

 

Thank you. 


